UGC experts inspect Sarada College for Women

Tirunelveli: Members of University Grants Commission (UGC) Expert
committee visited Sri Sarada College for Women on
August 8 and 9 to inspect college performance and

academic attainments for the fresh autonomous
status. The members visited all the departments
and offices, Internal Quality Assurance Cell
(IQAC), Controller of Examination and other
departments of the college and met the staff,
students, alumni and parents. The students
presented their talents in a cultural performance titled
Spiritual, Cultural, Traditional and Physical Dexterity, which was
followed by an exit meeting.



